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File No. 21902.17  

April 24, 2023 

BY EMAIL & RESS  
registrar@oeb.ca 

Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Innpower Corporation (“Innpower”) 2024 Cost of Service Application 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2023-0033 

We are legal counsel to Innpower in the above noted application. In a letter dated December 1, 2022, 
the OEB identified Innpower as one of the distributors on the January 1, 2024 rebasing list. The letter 
states that the OEB expects Innpower to file its rate application on a cost of service basis no later than 
April 28, 2023. 

While Innpower’s staff and consultants have been working diligently and tirelessly on preparing an 
application for rates effective January 1, 2024, we are writing to inform the OEB that Innpower will 
not be in a position to file its rebasing application on April 28, 2023. Innpower will continue to use its 
best efforts to complete all remaining work to file its rate application on or before May 12, 2023.  

Yours truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

 

John Vellone 

JV/CB 
 


